
World Down Syndrome Day 
 March 21st   

Let’s Rock our Socks!!! 
Massapequa Septa has teamed up with John’s Crazy Socks to create our very own custom socks.  John’s 

Crazy Socks donates a portion of the proceeds to causes like Down syndrome and Autism awareness, the 
Special Olympics, and Breast Cancer research.  John’s mission is to “spread happiness through socks!” 

Please join us and show your support! 
 

 

*Unisex   *fits adult shoe sizes 6-12   *cotton, nylon and elastic blend  

$5.00 per pair 
Please return by March 7th 

***EMAIL CONFIRMATION WILL BE SENT*** 

Cash or Checks made payable to Massapequa Septa.  Drop in Septa Mailbox or mail to:   

Chris Masciovecchio, 40 Deepwater Ave, Massapequa, NY 11758 
 

Name: _______________________________________________________ 

Phone: _______________________________________________________ 

Email: ________________________________________________________ 

Number of sock pairs ________ x $5.00 = $_________________ 

Socks will be available for pick up at the above address at your convenience or on March 15th from 

5:30pm – 7pm at Mckenna Elementary School, Senior Center, 210 Spruce Street, Massapequa Park.  

Thank you for your continued support!!! 
 


